Heather Kauer

From: Sue Taylor

Sent: Sunday, May 2, 2021 8:54 AM

To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee

Cc: Peter Johnston
Subject: Lasqueti OCP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

This is an addendum to my letter of yesterday re: the OCP review.

- 1. I would like to see a vote or a referendum on the sheep issue 2. I am thinking it might be a good idea to postpone the next readings of the review till after we can again have meetings in person. There are issues that will affect Lasquetians significantly for years to come and there are really quite a few of us that aretechnologicallychallenged (some without computers at all)(don't think I didn't try to put spaces back there but my ipad decided "no not today"). It doesn't seem right to be making some of these changes to our OCP when a fair number of us are not able to keep up with things "on line" without ripping our hair out and spitting out our teeth. Haha, just a little techno joke, sort of.
- 3. Big kudos to our 2 local trustees Peter and Tim for their many hours, patience and diligence to this community. Yours,

Susan Taylor

Sent from my iPad